
May 08, 2022 

Jessica Hassis, PT, CLT 
Director of Rehabilitation / Therapy 
Jones-Harrison Residence 

Dear Ms. Hassis: 

On behalf of the many Ukrainians in need, Minnesota’s Ukrainian-American community wishes 
to extend our sincere gratitude for your generous donation of wheelchairs, crutches, walkers, 
canes, and shower chairs. These supportive resources are impactful for Ukrainians who will rely 
on them to aid in their recovery or as tools to enhance mobility following injury. 

Our team at StandWithUkraineMN was awestruck not only by your generosity but by your 
indomitable spirit and leadership in mobilizing your colleagues and staff to amplify your impact. 
With allies like yourself and the Jones-Harrison Residence, Ukraine and its people will 
overcome their aggressors and the associated trials before them. 

Thank you very much for your support! 

With gratitude: 

Alla Khan, MD

 

StandWithUkraineMN –  

Minnesota Medical Response Team Lead 


